Report on
Parents-Teachers Meet

Department of Botany, Namrup College

On 8™ March, 2021 a Parents-Teachers Meet was organized by the Department Of Botany in the
Conference room from 12:00 Noon. A total of 8 parents, 4 faculties, one staff and 9 major

students were present in the meeting.

The meeting was presided by Mr. Bimal Ch. Gogoi, Principal i/c and Head of Department of
Botany. As per agenda, Mr. Jayanta Sonowal (Assistant Professor, Botany) has read out the
objective of the meeting. Mr. Bimal Ch. Gogoi has delivered welcome and inaugural speech. In
his inaugural speech, he highlighted the major drawback of the students towards learning attitude
in the college hours. From his long service experience he told that many students come to college
at right time but are not willing to attend the classes. Some students are roaming outside the
college campus without the knowledge of parents and college authority. Although college has
provided available facilities for learning but due to lack of adequate interest of the students, the
entire teaching-learning process are hampered. Therefore, he requested to all the parents to look
the matter seriously to make their children successful in future. Joint effort from both the parent

and teacher can make their life prosperous. So, he seek cordial response from all the parents.

Speech from Mr. Jayanta Sonowal: He appealed to all the parents to extend their co-
operation hands towards the betterment of teaching-learning outcome. He further said that every
students have their inner talents and college is the best platform to expose it. Whatever talent
they have seen among their students, they try to explore them, but there are some students who
always try to escape from it, in such circumstances he requested the parents to help them for the
betterment of their children. He also asked all kinds of supports from the parents to achieve the

goal of patents, students, teachers and college.

Speech from parents: Some parents namely Mr. Michal Bara, Mr. Gagan Karmakar and Ms.

Nayanmoni Borah delivered very impressive speech for the students and also gave gratitude to



the department for organizing such meeting. They also asked to organize such more meeting in

future to shape the future of their children.

At the end of the meeting, Parents-Teachers Association of Botany Department was formed. The

selected members of the association were listed below:
President: Mr. Gagan Karmakar (Parent)
Vice-President: Ms. Nayanmoni Borah (Parent)
Secretary: Dr. Urmika Phangchopi (Asst. Prof.)
Members:

Mr. Jayanta Sonowal (Asst. Prof.)
Mr. Bonti Phukan (Parent)

Mr. Niranjan Konwar(Parent)

Mr. Bhelerian Kispotta(Parent)
Ms. Karabi Das(Parent)

Mr. Michael Ross (guardian)
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Mr. Sumeswar Konwar(Parent)

Vote of thanks was presented by Dr. Urmika Phangchopi. Meeting ended at 2:30 PM
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